
 We continue our ever-popular bridge program.  We rejected the idea of 
playing bridge in association with MURA due to space and other constraints. 
However, we have invited players not belonging to MAUT-RS, including 
spouses. 

 We had a very successful lunch get together which was done in collaboration 
with MURA in the fall of last year.  Our colleague Hal Waller talked to us 
‘about’ the impending Presidential elections to the South of us. 

 We are in the process of planning our very successful luncheon get-together 
this spring both in the main campus and the Mac Campus. 

 We will soon have an outing in the spring; work in this regard is in progress. 
 
Respectfully submitted  
 
Gowri 
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